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Co-Chairs: 
 
The Highway Commission Review and Advisory Subcommittee met on Monday, 
December 12, 2016 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 138 of the State Capitol and heard testimony 
from Mr. Scott Bennett, Director, Arkansas State Highway and Transportation 
Department, regarding: 
 

1. A report on Public Road Construction Projects of $10 million or more as required 
by the Arkansas Highway Improvement Plan of 2016; and  

2. A projection of funds provided by the Arkansas Highway Improvement Plan of 
2016 and concerns regarding the department's ability to fully match federal funds 
based on the projection  

 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Senator Bruce Maloch          Representative Ken Henderson 
 


